
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2022 2:08 PM 
To: Chris.J.Williams@aph.gov.au 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Submissions on aged care sector wage hearing 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Dr Scamps, 
 
The current Directions in the Aged Care Work Value case are as follows: 
 

1. The parties will file submissions in reply to the Commonwealth’s written submissions by 4pm 

on Wednesday 17 August 2022.  

 

2. By no later than 4pm on Friday 19 August 2022, parties will file:  

 

a. Submissions in reply to the closing submissions filed on 22 July 2022  

b. Responses to the questions posed in Background Document 5. 

 

3. The matter will be listed for oral hearing on: 

 

a. 24 and 25 August 2022 for submissions by the Applicants and the Commonwealth to 

be held in person in at the Commission’s Melbourne office.  

 

b. 1 September 2022 (with 2 September reserved) for submissions by ABI, ACSA and 

LASA and reply submissions to be held in person at the Commission’s Sydney office.  

 

4. Submissions to be filed in both word and PDF formats to amod@fwc.gov.au.  

 

5. Liberty to apply 

 

We note that parties have already filed closing written submissions. To re-open for further 
submissions would run the risk of delaying the proceedings. 
 
If you wish to file a submission, you must first make an application to vary the current directions. 
Any such application will be determined by the Full Bench after hearing from all of the interested 
parties.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

Madeleine Castles (she/her) 

Associate to the Hon. Justice Ross AO  
President 

 

mailto:amod@fwc.gov.au


 
T 03 8656 4645 

E madeleine.castles@fwc.gov.au 

 
Level 4, 11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne, VIC, 3000 
PO Box 1994, Melbourne, Vic, 3001 

 
 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country 
and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 
 
This email was sent from Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung Country. 
 
From: Williams, Chris (S. Scamps, MP) <Chris.J.Williams@aph.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2022 9:51 AM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Garrett, Peta (S. Scamps, MP) <Peta.Garrett@aph.gov.au> 
Subject: Submissions on aged care sector wage hearing 
Importance: High 
 
Hi there,  
I am writing on behalf of Dr Sophie Scamps MP who would like to understand how she can lodge a 
submission to the Fair Work Commission ahead of its ruling on wage increases in the aged care 
sector.  
 
We understand the federal government has recently lodged a submission and would like to 
understand how Dr Scamps can also lodge a submission. 
 
If you’re able to confirm the mechanics of this, in addition to any deadline, then Dr Scamps will work 
to deliver a submission then. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
Kind regards 
Chris Williams 
 
Chris Williams – Media Adviser 
Dr Sophie Scamps | Federal Member for Mackellar 
0480 386 879 |chris.j.williams@aph.gov.au | media@sophiescamps.com.au  
Shops 1&2 1238-1246 Pittwater Road Narrabeen NSW 2101 

  
We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the area we now call the electoral Division of Mackellar. 
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